
The Weekly Warrior  161 

 

 

 

 

 

The Weekly Warrior 
 October 7, 2022 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SVP 

Mrs. Simpson’s Art 

classes created 

colorful fall displays 

using paints, paper 

and multiple art 

techniques. 

WME 

Mrs. Wilson’s 4th 

graders at the All 

American Cowboy 

Festival.  

Congratulations to 

Poetry Contest 

winners: Rylee Coburn 

(1st Place) and Raelynn 

Hooper (3rd Place).  

 

UPCOMING   

 
October 7     Warrior Football @ NMMI 

 

October 8     Warrior Cross Country – Home Meet 

 

October 10     Indigenous People’s Day – No classes 

                         All schools and central office closed 

 

October 11     Lady Warrior Volleyball at Lovington  

                        Lady Warrior Soccer at Hatch 

                         Warrior Soccer at  NMMI   

                            Regular School Board Meeting 

 

October 12     Braves Football vs Capitan 5:00 PM 

 

October 14     Lady Warrior Soccer @ ATC (Santa Fe) 

RMSD Update 
 

Dr. Bickert 
Superintendent 

As we reach the end of the first week of October, we also 

are fast approaching another important milestone, the end 

of the first grading period.  While it may seem like only 

yesterday that we were starting the school year, we have 

been in session for over 40 days already!   

On Thursday and Friday, October 13th and 14th, SVP and 

WME will be having Parent-Teacher Conferences, and I 

encourage every parent to attend these important meetings.  

Should your child need some extra support, both schools 

offer after school tutoring (and fun) programs on Tuesdays 

and Thursdays.  Ask your child’s teacher for more 

information! 

Across the District, we continue to put an emphasis on 

learning and fun, which we try and celebrate each week in 

our schools’ updates.  Another important focus area is our 

attention to our students’ social/emotional learning (SEL).  

Each school has a dedicated team supporting our students 

and families.  Our SEL word of the month for October is 

“accountable” – being responsible for all that we do. 

Have a wonderful weekend!  Dr.B.  

 

RMS 
 

Mesa Club students 
are preparing for 

lift-off!   
Students will 

compete in a rocket-
launch competition 

in Rio Rancho on 

October 18. 

RHS 
 

 
RHS juniors and 
seniors had the 

opportunity to visit 
with over 25 
colleges and 

universities on site 
during “College 

Day.” 


